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Municipality of Northern Bruce Peninsula Launches 2025 Asset 
Management Level of Service Survey 
 
Northern Bruce Peninsula, ON – The Municipality of Northern Bruce Peninsula is inviting 
residents and stakeholders to participate in the 2025 Asset Management Level of Service 
Survey. This important initiative will help the Municipality assess current service levels and 
guide future investments in infrastructure, ensuring the long-term sustainability and 
efficiency of municipal assets. 

Why This Survey Matters 

Municipal assets—such as roads, bridges, drinking water, wastewater, stormwater 
systems, and facilities—play a critical role in supporting the daily lives of residents and 
businesses. Understanding community expectations and service priorities will help the 
Municipality make informed decisions on maintenance, upgrades, and long-term planning. 

Provincial Requirements 

Under Ontario Regulation 588/17: Asset Management Planning for Municipal 
Infrastructure, all municipalities must develop and maintain an Asset Management Plan 
that outlines current service levels, anticipated future demands, and financial strategies to 
manage municipal assets efficiently. The regulation sets clear milestones, including the 
requirement for municipalities to define Levels of Service (LOS) for core infrastructure by 
July 1, 2025. This survey will help the Municipality meet these requirements by collecting 
valuable public input on service priorities, concerns, and expectations. 

Have Your Say 

The 2025 Asset Management Level of Service Survey is available online 
at letstalknbp.ca and paper copies can be obtained at the Municipal Office. The survey will 
remain open until March 31st, 2025. 

Mayor McIver emphasized the importance of community participation: “Infrastructure 
investment decisions impact everyone. Your feedback will help us shape future projects 
and ensure that our asset management strategies align with the needs and expectations of 
our residents.” 

http://letstalknbp.ca/


For more information about the survey or the Municipality’s Asset Management Plan, 
please visit https://letstalknbp.ca or contact Peggy Van Mierlo-West, CAO. 
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